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June 10, 2025

SUKHAM KAUR

VILLAGE- DHARAMGARH, SAFIDON

JIND, HARYANA, INDIA, 126112

Dear SUKHAM KAUR,

Congratulations! You have been admitted to Western Oregon University. Recognizing the

quality of your achievements and your potential for the future, WOU welcomes you.

Term: Fall 2025

Program Start Date: September 29th, 2025
Level: Undergraduate

Major: Business

As a freshman you are required to live on campus in one of the dormitories for your entire first

year. There are no exceptions. For additional information, please use this link:

https://wou.edu/international/admissions/

You must notify our office with your travel arrangements before attending our university. Travel

arrangements include flight number, airline, date and exact time of arrival within 48 hours prior

to entering the U.S. If you decide to enter the country before the start date above you MUST

report to WOU personally within one month of entry, otherwise you will be out of status and will

be penalized.

We are pleased to notify you also that you are the recipient of a renewable annual merit

scholarship in the amount of $5,000. You will continue to receive this amount each year as long

as you maintain the required grade point average.

If you have any questions about any information in this letter or packet, please contact our office:

Phone: (503) 838-8425

Email: global@wou.edu

We are very pleased that you have chosen Western Oregon University and hope that you will feel
comfortable here! Please let us know when you have received your student visa and we will you

all necessary arrival information.

Sincerely,

Joryth Moedde
Joseph Macade | PDSO
Director, Office of International Education & Development
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